
 
 
 
 
June 21, 2019 
 
To: 
 

Huntington National Bank  
C/o Martha Hubbell  
5555 Cleveland Ave.-GW1097  
Columbus, OH 43231 

 
RE: Address assignment change from 6402 Woodward to 6412 Woodward 
 
A change has been recorded in our City Records. The new address was assigned to fit our 
address grid system. This change became necessary due to United States Postal Service 
requirements that separate street number addresses were required for the Baltimore Station 
Project. A certificate is attached for your use with the postal service and for any other valid 
address purposes. 
 
If you require more information feel free to contact our office and speak to me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jim Knoll, SR. GIS Tech. 
City of Detroit 
DPW – City engineering 
2 Woodward Suite 642 
Detroit, MI 48226  
313 224-3970 
 
  
  


